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Ref: APNS/2019/12     January 28,  2019  

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Sub: Withdrawal of Circulars No.APNS/2013/200 dated September 24, 2013 

 And APNS/2013/247 dated November 26, 2013 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We have to inform you that the Executive Committee of APNS at its meeting held on January 26, 

2019 having considered the Order of the Competition Commission of Pakistan dated December 06, 

2018 has decided to withdraw the Circular No.APNS/2013/200 dated September 24, 2013 wherein 

the member publications were advised to refrain from accepting any advertisement which does not 

give the information / material  of a notice (Tenders, Bids, Pre-qualification, Job Opportunities and 

Auction etc.) but states to visit the website of the issuing authority for details of the notice.  

 

The subsequent Circular No.APNS/2013/247 dated November 26, 2013 also stands withdrawn. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
( Sarmad Ali ) 

Secretary General 

       APNS 


